

**BULGA  
OPEN CUT**  

---

**GLENCORE**

Mr Matthew Sprott  
Director  
Resource Assessments  
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Matthew

**Bulga Coal's request for extension of DA 41-03-99 surrender date till the end 2020**

Unfortunately, there is still one landholder (Vassallo) who has not yet consented to the surrender of Bulga Coal DA 41-03-99 as required under SSD4960 schedule 2 condition 9.

Due to the Covid 19 restrictions, I have not visited the Vassallo's to continue discussion but hope to be able to visit them now.

It is therefore requested that SSD4960 schedule 2 condition 9 surrender date for DA 41-03-99 be extended until 23 December 2020.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries.

Yours sincerely



Ralph Northey  
Environment and Community Manager  
Bulga Coal